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PETERSBURG BOROUGH
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR

A VESSEL TO PROVIDE ASSISTANCE
TO U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS SURVEY TEAM

The Petersburg Borough Harbor Department is seeking proposals for providing a vessel to assist the
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE) in a sampling survey of Thomas Bay and or Frederick Sound to
be performed four times in a yearlong period in order to characterize seasonal variability to determine bi-
ological suitability of possible disposal locations of South Harbor dredge spoils. This survey will be con-
structed as part of the Petersburg South Harbor Navigation Improvements USACE Feasibility Study.

Proposals from qualified vessel owner/operator will be accepted until 3:00 pm, AST on Friday, July
27th, 2018.  For questions or to request a full copy of this RFP, please contact:

Harbormaster Glo Wollen at (907) 772-4688
The Petersburg Borough reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals, to waive irregularities

or information in the proposals and to award the contract to the respondent that best meets the criteria
listed in the proposed scope of work.
Published: July 12 and 19, 2018

PETERSBURG BOROUGH
REQUEST FOR BIDS

The Petersburg Borough requests bids for 1,500 tons of 3/8” minus sand with an additive alternate
amount of 500 tons of 3/8” sand, to be awarded over and above the base request of 1500 tons, subject to
available funds.

All sand to be delivered and stockpiled at the Petersburg Borough Public Works yard by October 19th,
2018. Bid Specifications and Documents are available at the Petersburg Public Works Office, located at
303 South Second Street, Petersburg, Alaska (Telephone 907-772-4430) or by mail at P.O. Box 329, Pe-
tersburg, Alaska 99833.

Bids will be opened publicly on Thursday, July 19th, 2018 at the Petersburg Borough Public Works
Office at 1:00 PM local time. Questions may be directed to Chris Cotta, Public Works Director (Telephone
907-772-4430)
Published: July 5 and 12, 2018


